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DATE:  October 26, 2005 
 
TO:  All Members, Clerks and Employees 
 
FROM:  Building Management 
 
RE:  New Security Access System & Lobby Renovation 
 
 
In order to enhance the security of its facility, CBOE is installing a new biometric security 
system.  This new security system will control access to CBOE's building by comparing a 
person's actual fingerprint against the same fingerprint information stored on a chip embedded 
within an access badge.  Everyone with access to CBOE's building, including CBOE 
employees, CBOE members and member personnel, and personnel of CBOE vendors, 
consultants and service providers, will have their fingerprints taken via the digital system 
installed in 2002 and will be issued a new access badge. 
 
In conjunction with the installation of the new security access system, the CBOE lobby will be 
remodeled.  Construction will begin on October 28, 2005 and is expected to continue through 
early January.  A construction schedule and drawings will be exhibited in the lobby. 
 
Once construction is complete and the building access system is implemented, the new access 
badges will be distributed.  Details on badge distribution are forthcoming. 
 
Much of the construction work will take place during normal business hours.  We apologize in 
advance for the inconvenience and will work to keep you informed.  If you should have any 
questions or concerns, please contact LuAnn O’Shea at x7332 or Al Hamilton at x7443. 
 


